
Parish Pastoral Council 

9 June 2021 7:30 pm Via Zoom 

Minutes 

Those present: 

Fr Paul Leonard Fr.P 
Maggie Wood MW 
Mike Coleman MC 
Helena Ranson HR 
Jan Hughes JH 
Joan Kent JK 
Dan Kent DK 
Andrea Waldram AW 
Joseph Sharp JS 
Claire Burroughs CB 
Penny Withey PW 
  
Apologies  
Laura Yarnold LY 
Mike Hoyle MH 

 

 

 OPENING PRAYER  
 The meeting was opened with a prayer. 

 
 

1 Crafting Group  

 Andrea gave an update on the Prayer blankets.  
There will be 2 more blankets ready to be blessed by Father Paul. 
Andrea showed the committee a special blanket that had been 
made for Fr Paul’s mum, with her name on it.  Father Paul thanked 
the crafting group for their kindness. 
The PPC thanked Andrea for hard work and drive. 

 
 
AW 

2 Camera  

 Jan gave an update of the Camera. 
We have employed an installer and the camera will be installed on 
Friday 2nd July. 
The camera and tablet have been ordered and will be delivered on 
Friday. 
We will be looking for help in monitoring the live streaming of the 
Mass, training will be provided. 
 

 
 
 
 
JH 
 
 
 



 

 

3 Pastoral Area  
 The Pastoral Collaboration committee has agreed to join St Joseph 

on their annual fete and make the event into a wider pastoral 
collaboration activity. There will be a fete on Saturday 10th July to 
be held  On the Bishop Challoner’s playing fields. The aim of the 
event is for the NHW Pastoral area to get together and have a 
Thanksgiving Mass which will be concelebrated by the 5 priests – 
the Mass will be outdoors.  This will be followed by a fete on the 
fields with stalls, games, music and talks.  
Joan, Helena and Claire are arranging Sacred Heart’s stalls along 
with other volunteers from the parish. 
Depending on the weather and COVID we may have to postpone. 
Since the meeting the Fete and Mass have been postponed until 4th 
September  

 
JK 
HR 
CB 

4 Handbook  
 Jan and Grania had a meeting last month to discuss the handbook. 

Jan printed off draft copies and gave to the PPC members who 
were at Mass that weekend for comment. 
It was suggested that we use the welcome message used in the 
newsletter and welcome leaflet.  Jan to get final feedback from 
Grania before circulating the soft copy by email to the PPC 
members for review. 

 
 
JH 

5 AOB  
 It was suggested that the stewarding should continue after we 

have returned to normality. 
Maggie pointed out that by the next meeting we will be starting 
the 3rd year of the PPC and we should be looking at new members 
and new officers (Chairman, Vice Chairman and Clerk).  Fr Paul 
pointed out the members had agreed to serve between 2-3 years 
however he will pray on the matter and discuss further. 

 
 
ALL 

9 Next PPC meeting  

 The next meeting will be on Thursday 2nd September at 7:30pm 
It was suggested that we should hold the next meeting In the 
Parish Hall. 

ALL 

 Closing Prayer  

   


